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Dear Director, 
 
Dear Director, 
Please stop this cruel "sport", entertainment for people who have no regard for animals. My 
father & grandfather were trainers. I remember the beautiful dogs cooped up in their run, and 
me not being able to talk to them as a 5 year old. The dogs always looked so sad. 
The human race continues to decimate the animal kingdom, hunting & killing for "sport". 
Gambling on animal races destroys families. The Melbourne Cup happened today, all in the 
name of sport and an excuse to dress up and get drunk. Again another horse was injured and 
killed. 
PLease STOP greyhound racing, it is not necessary Thank You Lesley Gray 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lesley Gray 
 


